

Dear Parents,

We have had another fantastic week in Form II. Like last week we are continuing to build on Form II's organisation by setting small tasks in the mornings and afternoons for pupils to complete themselves. As we progress, we know this will improve and all of Form II will become much more independent.

In English this week, we have continued to read our class read 'How to Train Your Dragon'. As part of this, the children have focused on the use of speech in their writing, how to correctly punctuate it and trying to use other words than said.

In our Maths lessons, the children have continued to work on place value to 10,000 including partitioning numbers up to 10,000 with particular emphasis placed on the use of the part-whole model. We also began our weekly Times-Tables and Mental Maths tests which will continue throughout the year.

As the planners have now arrived the homework schedule will be as follows: Monday - will be Times-Tables, Tuesday – will be Mental Maths, Wednesday - will be English, Thursday – will be French and Friday – will be spellings.

However, I will give children the new spellings on Monday so this can be completed any time through the week. I also expect that children complete 20 minutes every night of Times-Tables Rockstar's.

As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

Calendar Dates -

I	September	
	Sat 30	Froebelian School Open Day